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                RESIDENTS CELEBRATING THEIR BIRTHDAY THIS MONTH ARE…. 

 

6TH -  DOT 
8TH – PAT 

21ST – BETTY 
22ND – ANGELA 

29TH - JOYCE 
 



QUOTES OF THE MONTH 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

THIS MONTH RESIDENTS HAVE HAD THE ENJOYMENT OF BEING ABLE TO SEE AND TOUCH THEIR 
FAMILY MEMBERS AS WE FINALLY OPENED OUR DOORS AFTER A YEAR OF BEING CLOSED. STRICT 

RULES WERE PUT IN PLACE TO KEEP EVERYONE SAFE. IT WAS AN EMOTIONAL 1ST DAY. I KNOW OUR 
RESIDENTS REALLY BENEFITTED FROM SEEING YOU IN PERSON AGAIN AND BEING ABLE TO HOLD 

YOUR HANDS. THERE WERE TEARS AND LAUGHTER. WE ARE DOING INDOOR VISITS EVERY 
WEDNESDAYS. WE ALSO OFFER GARDEN VISITS EVERY DAY DURING WEEK DAYS, PLEASE RING 

07599029903 TO MAKE APPOINTMENTS. 
WE CELEBRATED MOTHERS DAY WITH A LOVELY AFTERNOON TEA WITH CAKES AND SCONES ALL 

HANDMADE BY OUR AMAZING COOK THERESA. WE ASKED FAMILIES TO SEND PICTURES IN OF 
THEMSELVES SO WE COULD INCLUDE YOU IN OUR AFTERNOON. WE PUT YOUR PHOTOS UP ALL 

OVER THE DINNING ROOM SO RESIDENTS COULD SEE YOU AND TALK ABOUT YOU TO THEIR 
FRIENDS, THANK YOU FOR DOING THAT. WE SOLD CAKES TO STAFF THAT DAY TO RAISE MONEY FOR 

OUR FUND AND RAISED £19. 
WE CELEBRATED ST PATRICKS DAY THE IRISH WAY. OUR LOVELY COOK SARAH MADE AN IRISH STEW 
AND RESIDENTS HAD A DRINK OF GUINNESS TO GO WITH IT. ALTHOUGH NOT EVERYONE LIKED THE 
TASTE OF THAT DRINK. FOLLOWED BY BREAD AND BUTTER PUDDING WITH BAILEYS CUSTARD. THAT 
WAS YUMMY. AND FOR THE AFTERNOON THEY HAD IRISH CAKES WITH A CHOICE OF TEA , COFFEE 

OR AN IRISH COFFEE. WE MADE OUR OWN HATS AND BUNTING TO DECORATE THE DINNING ROOM 
AND PLAYED IRISH MUSIC. IT WAS A GREAT DAY. 

 
AGAIN WE WOULD LIKE TO SAY A MASSIVE THANK YOU FOR THE MONEY DONATIONS. THIS WENT 
TOWARDS OUR RESIDENTS FUNDS WHICH WAS SPENT TO KICK START OUR GARDENING CLUB. WE 

BOUGHT SEEDS, POTS, WATERING CANS, SHELVES, SIEVES, GARDENING TOOLS A BIG GREEN HOUSE 
WHICH WE ARE ABLE TO TAKE DOWN DURING WINTER TIMES TO RE USE AGAIN NEXT YEAR. WE ARE 
VERY THANKFUL AND RESIDENTS HAVE ENJOYED STARTING TO GROW THEIR OWN VEGETABLES AND 

FLOWERS. WE ARE HOPING TO ENJOY SOME FRESH FRUIT AND VEGETABLES ONCE THEY HAVE ALL 
GROWN. 

 
OPENING VISITS EVERYDAY HAS HAD A BIT OF AN IMPACT ON DAILY ACTIVITIES BUT RIGHT NOW 
OUR PRIORY AND FOCUS IS TO GET YOU ALL REUNITED WITH ONE ANOTHER. WHEN WE DON’T 

HAVE VISITS REST ASSURE SARAH AND STEPH ARE DOING ONE TO ONES, GAMES, QUIZZES, BINGO, 
EXERCISING AND NAIL PAINTING. 

 
THIS MONTH WE ARE HAVING OUR EASTER RAFFLE ON THE 9TH APRIL. WE WOULD BE VERY 
GRATEFUL IF FAMILY MEMBERS WOULD LIKE TO DONATE GIFTS TO HELP US RAISE MONEY 

TOWARDS OUR RESIDENTS FUNDS. 

 
JUST A LITTLE REMINDER FOR FAMILY AND FRIENDS, SARAH AND STEPH WILL 

BE OPERATING CALLS ON THE VISITING NUMBER FROM 9.15 TO 3.00 
MONDAY TO FRIDAY. IF WE DO NOT ANSWER RIGHT AWAY PLEASE GIVE US 

A CALL BACK LATER ON, WE ARE VERY BUSY DURING THESE TIMES. 
BOOKINGS NEED TO BE MADE A WEEK IN ADVANCE DUE TO HIGH DEMANDS 

 
 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 

HELENA 
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO MEMBER OF STAFF 
HELENA. 

THE RESIDENTS ARE VERY GRATEFUL FOR THE 
HELP WITH THE HOSPITAL TRIPS YOU HAVE 

DONE THIS MONTH. 
THE STAFF SAY YOUR ARE A GREAT HELP, 
VERY FRIENDLY AND EASY TO GET ALONG 

WITH. 




